Connie Barron

I strongly support increasing the buffer zones on our streams and rivers from 50 to 75 feet.
Protecting our water is going to become more and more urgent with each passing year as increasing
population growth and rising temperatures continue to stress our water sources and wildlife. Thank
you so much for your careful consideration of this issue. For many things in our environment, we
have reached a stage where once lost, it may not be recoverable or repairable. Thank you.
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